
 

 

The annual Holiday party was held on Sunday, January 15 at CJ Muggs in Webster Grove. This 

is the 3rd year the party was held at this venue and measured up to our expectations.  There was a 

nice turnout this year with a total of 36 in attendance.  The weather had been threatening and the 

roads were just back in shape after the nasty ice storm of few days prior, but that did not deter 

the Buick faithful. 

Following a casual reception, we were all treated to a fine meal that left no one hungry upon 

completion.  As has been the custom from previous years, each member was given a $10 credit 

towards the meal. The monthly meeting was then conducted. Minutes of that meeting are on the 

opening page of this Gazette. Finally, a raffle drawing was held whereby each member could 

select an automotive related gift from the assortment presented on the front table. 

A fine time was held by all! The annual meeting provides such a wonderful opportunity to begin 

each new year with all of our Buick friends. 

      

 



Bill and Ginny, Jeanne and Chet                Bob and Barb, Bob and Barb, Patrick 

      

 

Barb and Bob, Gene and Barb, Sherree and Mark                 Pete, Kristina and Tom, Scott, Doug 



      

 

Sabina, Anna, John and Angie, Kitty and John                       Bunny and Aaron, Monica and John 

 

Richard and Vera, Dave, Ted and Mary 

 


